
The closure of RSC's on-site activities due to the pandemic was 

hard for me and so many seniors in the Richmond District. We 

used to go to the Center for food, learning, exercise and most 

importantly for many of us, friendship. When I heard that the 

Center's planned re-opening in late 2022 would be delayed for 

several weeks because of a construction project, I was

disappointed, but I looked forward to the Center fully opening its 

doors by the end of 2022. I can't believe it is now more than a 

year later and we don't have our Center back. I have seen how 

difficult it is for the senior center staff to function with less space, 

especially when they meet with clients individually for 

confidentiality. Please do something so we can have our 

comn1unity back again. -·- Kevin Casey 
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